



19 May 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

I had hoped to have been able to write to you yesterday with clear guidance around the re-opening of our school to Year 10 and Year 12 pupils.

However, there does not appear to be any clarity around this yet from the Department for Education. I have produced a document to help me understand how best to re-open our school in line with the range of advice and guidance that has been produced in abundance by the DfE and Government (some of which appears contradictory depending upon its application to different settings and contexts).

I issued the document I have written, to the Full Board of Governors, to members of SLT and all members of staff as a discussion and response document. I have been in contact with Bradford Local Authority to seek clarification from them and I await their response.

It is my intention to write to you either later today or tomorrow morning with the progress we have made towards a re-opening and hopefully clarification of what we intend to have in place by 1 June 2020.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Ian Morrel  
Headteacher